
Sports news-  All Sports clubs begin again next week with the same format and procedures 
 

Monday - Rugby club, years 4, 5 and 6 with Mr Flack 
Tuesday - Football club, years 3 and 4 with Mr Flack and Mrs Wykes  
Tuesday - Netball club, years 3, 4 , 5 and 6 with Mr Brown 
Wednesday - Football club, years 5 and 6 with Mr Flack and Mrs Wykes 
Wednesday - Art club, years 4, 5 and 6 with Mrs Hughes 
Thursday - Multisports, years 1 and 2 with Mr Flack 
Friday - Dodgeball, years 4, 5 and 6 with Mr Flack and Mrs Eames 
 

All clubs have spaces, so please see Mr Flack if interested in joining. Clubs will run for 10 weeks and payable by ParentPay. 
After the Easter holidays, the summer clubs will commence. These will be advertised at the end of this term. 
Thank you all for the continued support in all sport matters. 
 
Mr. Flack 

 
 

 
 
Welcome back to the Spring Term. I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and made many special 
memories with family and friends. Our dedicated and passionate team at Probus are excited for an  
action packed term which will be full of engaging and inspiring learning experiences.   
 

I would like to welcome Mrs Lawrence to Acorns, who is a very experienced Early Years practitioner, so 
we are very lucky to have her join our team. I would also like to welcome Miss Wray, who will be starting 
with us in Rowan very shortly. Please feel free to pop in after school to meet Mrs Lawrence and Miss 
Wray when they start.   
 
Thank you for all of your continued support.  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Cake Sale  to raise money for Australia!  Friday 24th 
January  

Please help us raise as much money as we can to help 
support everyone in Australia.  

We need you to bake, bring and buy as many cakes as 
you can! Children can bring in a maximum of £1. 

Please be aware that we are a nut-
free school       

Probus School Council  

If the cakes are homemade , please 
can you list the ingredients to help 
us with any potential allergies.  

 
 
 
 

Thursday 16th January 2020 
 

 

Hot Dog and BBQ Beans (Hot Dog   
sausage in a roll with BBQ flavoured 
beans)  or 
 

Veggie Hot Dog and BBQ Beans (Veggie 
sausage in a roll with BBQ flavoured 
beans) 
 

Pudding -  Sprinkle Cake 



Class Celebrations   

Willow:  Charlie, Fifi 

Beech: Alia, Grace 

Rowan: Megan, Amelia  

Birch:  Mason, Alex  

Maple:  Ava, Grace 

Oak:   Harry S, Tilly 

There will be an opportunity after the 

assembly for your child to share their 

wonderful work with you! 
 

Attendance by parents is not  

required for whole class celebrations. 

Thank you 

Literacy Star of the week 
 

Willow -     Oliver S 

Beech -  Brody 
 

Rowan -   N/A 
 

Birch -   Bella 

Maple -    Phoebe 

Oak -  Ava 

Mathematician of the Week 
 

Willow -  Darci 
  

Beech -   Violet 

Rowan  -  N/A 
 

Birch -  Ashton  
 

Maple -     Ellie  R 

Oak –  Archie 

Head of School Award 

Harry L-G Oak Class  

 

 

Thurs 16th Jan -  Cross Country - Par 

Wed 22nd Jan -  Bench Ball Tournament—Roseland School  

Thurs 30th Jan -  Cross Country -  Par (New date for postponed 
Cross Country) 

Tues 4th -  Thurs 6th Feb -  Maple Class -  Stratford Residential  

Fri 14th Feb  - Inset Day  

Mon 17th - Fri 21st Feb -  Half Term 

Fri 20th Mar - PTA Bingo (Times TBC) 

Thurs 26th Mar -  PTA Disco (Times TBC) 

Mon 30th Mar -  Mon 13th Apr - Easter Holiday  

Congratulations to Birch Class with  

97.9% attendance ! 

 
What a great first term of fundraising!  
 
We are pleased to announce that the total raised 
from our Christmas Fayre and Nativity Raffle, 
together with our very generous donation from 
Philip Martin, was £1,471.72. 
 
Thank you to all of our PTA helpers and everyone 
who supported our events.  
 
 
We will be back in 2020 with our first meeting on 
Wednesday 5th February 7pm.  
 

 
. 
 
  
 A huge thank you to everyone that took part in the Santa Run at Christmas. We raised   
£153.00 for Cornwall Hospice Care.   
 
Amazing everyone! 

Drop off and Pick Up 
 

Pleased be advised that bikes and scooters are NOT          

permitted to be ridden on the school premises as this could 

potentially lead to children and adults being hurt. 
 

Thank you for your continued support in this matter. 

 




